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 Both my husband and I oppose this Right to rest Act. It is unfair to all of us who try to 

do what's right and are hardworking taxpaying citizens. This act gives homeless 

people more rights than we will have as property owners and businesses owners. 

These individuals who contribute nothing to society just take from society shoot up 

drugs in front of our children, make it unsafe on our streets. Hawthorn Park in 

Medford and the Bear Canyon bike path is disgusting and unsafe. Garbage spilling 

into the creeks and fecal matter as well. I personally watched a man pull down his 

pants sit on a park bench in downtown Medford and defecate. We are not against 

helping and solving the homeless who are homeless because they lost their jobs and 

have come on hard times and have a desire to help themselves. But this acts just 

adds to more dysfunctional behavior. This is not a rational sane solution. Who are 

these politicians who propose this act, why don't they invite the homeless to their 

homes to camp on the sidewalks or their property.  


